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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING, 

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 

JANUARY 2021 

JANUARY CALENDAR 

Sat. Jan. 02 Harvesters 

Sut. Jan. 03 Deacon’s Meeting, Sunday School Breakfast 

Mon. Jan. 04 Office Closed 

Sun. Jan 10 Stewardship Meeting 

Wed. Jan. 13 Henry County Healthcare Clinic 

Sun. Jan. 20 Council Meeting 

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Jan. 01 Mary Kay Howard 

Jan. 05  Macy Reed 

Jan. 06 Randi Alexander, Bob Nations 

Jan. 09 Conner Barnes 

Jan. 10 Rick Fosnow 

Jan. 11 Bailey Hawkins 

Jan. 12 Julia Bowen, Bert Rosebrough 

Jan. 15 Christine Micheals 

Jan. 16 Joyce Young 

Jan. 18 Frank Brooks 

Jan. 19 Madison Howard 

Jan. 20 Bill Hamilton 

Jan. 21 Bentley Bishop 

Jan. 22 Bercha Mae Flippin, Jeff Rullman 

Jan. 24 Whitney Wolfe 

Jan. 25 Sandy Moyer 

Jan. 28 Mason Howard, Carolyn Schweitzer 

Jan. 29 Jamie Burkhart 

Jan. 31 Jackson Burkhart 
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SUNDAY 
SCHOOL 

Breakfast 1/3 at 9 AM 
2020 COLLECTED: $2650 

  A NOTE FROM BROTHER STEVE 

The beauty of the flowers, manger 
scene, star and other Christmas 
decorations in the church expressed 
the reason of the season: "Love 
came down to us". What an         
excellent job you did in making this 
love visual. You continued sharing 
your love to Carolyn and me through 

generous gifts, cards and words to which we say 
"Thank You" from our hearts. 

     As we close the unusual year of 2020 and open 
the chapter to 2021, Max Lucado gives words of 
advice on lifes journey based on the life of Joseph. 
"You'll get through this...It won't be painless...It 
won't be quick. But God will use this mess for 
'good'...don't despair...with God's help, you'll get 
through this...Trust God's heart when we can't see 
His hand working." Thus, we enter 2021. May God 
bless each of you. 



To the Congregation of FBC: 

Thanks so much for the Christmas gifts this year! 

-The staff at FBC Windsor 

Operation͏Christmas͏Child  

 ͏For͏the͏2021͏year͏we͏will͏be͏trying͏something͏different͏for͏Operation͏Christmas͏Child. ͏We͏would͏like͏to͏collect͏items͏all͏year͏long͏and͏
then͏have͏a͏packing͏party͏in͏early͏November. ͏Each͏month͏we͏will͏have͏a͏suggested͏group͏of͏items͏to͏shop͏for. ͏These͏are͏just͏sugges-
tions͏and͏please͏don't͏feel͏limited͏on͏what͏you're͏lead͏to͏donate.͏If͏there͏is͏a͏shoebox͏challenge͏for͏2021͏then͏anyone͏who͏sponsors͏the͏
shipping͏for͏a͏box͏will͏receive͏a͏ticket. ͏A͏basket͏will͏be͏placed͏in͏the͏foyer͏under͏the͏busy͏bags͏to͏collect͏donations.  For͏the͏month͏of͏
January͏the͏theme͏is͏cold͏weather͏accessories͏but͏many͏times͏our͏boxes͏go͏to͏warmer͏countries. ͏I͏would͏suggest͏maybe͏socks, ͏under-
wear, ͏handkerchiefs,͏washcloths,͏or͏baseball͏hat͏instead.   

Thanks, ͏Mandy  


